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Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

As we approach the upcoming examination period, we want to ensure all students are fully 
prepared and equipped to perform their best. One crucial aspect of this preparation is having 
the correct stationery. 
 
To help your child be fully prepared, please ensure they have the following items: 
 

• Black pens: At least two, preferably ballpoint pens. Gel or erasable pens are not allowed. 

• Pencils: HB pencils 

• Eraser: A clean and effective eraser 

• Sharpener: A pencil sharper for maintaining sharp pencil points 

• Transparent ruler: A standard 30cm transparent ruler. 

• Clear Pencil Case: All stationery must be kept in a clear pencil case. 

• Protractor and Compass: For subjects like mathematics and design technology 

• Scientific Calculator: For science and mathematics 

 
Please encourage your child to check their stationery before each exam to ensure they have 
everything they need. 

 
We understand that exam periods can be stressful, and we aim to minimize any unnecessary 

anxiety by ensuring all students are well-prepared. Your cooperation in ensuring your child has 

the correct stationery is greatly appreciated. 

 
If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact Exams Team 
FCCExams@fcc.cambrianlt.org 

 
Yours sincerely 
 
Faringdon Community College Exams Team  
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